

16th October 2020

Dear School user

Re: Coronavirus Update - Update of School Lettings for Indoor Sports for Adults (GOV update 15 October 2020).

In light of London moving to High level Covid local alert on 17th October 2020 to reduce the transmission of coronavirus (COVID-19). We have reviewed our lettings once again.

Organised adult sports indoors are only permitted if it is possible for people to avoid mixing with people they do not live with. Therefore we will unfortunately have to once more suspend hire to you at this time with immediate effect.

We will do our best to open our facilities to you as soon as possible, but in the meantime we appreciate your support in letting your members know. We will review the situation on a regular basis.

You will be able to move your booking or event to a future date. Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Juliana Poloczanska

School Business Manager

l Voleczins la